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What’s happening 

We are undertaking maintenance works, including key structural 

remediation works, to ensure the new Rapid Bay jetty is safe and 

accessible for years to come.  

How this affects you 

The Jetty will remain open and accessible to all users as much as 

safely possibly, however some intermittent daytime closures will be 

required. 

Closures will be communicated through onsite signage at least 48 

hours prior.  

Full access will be maintained on weekends and during events.  

Thank you for your understanding while these important maintenance 

works are completed.  

 

When 

Tuesday 1 July 2025 to 
mid-September 2025 

Hours of work 

Monday to Friday 

7am to 5pm 

Where 

New Rapid Bay Jetty 

More information 

Email  dit.engagement@ 
sa.gov.au  

Call 1300 794 880  

  

 

Safeguarding SA’s 
jetties 

We are carrying out maintenance works 
on the new Rapid Bay Jetty to improve the 
jetty’s structural integrity and lifespan 


